
 

 
 

Date:     March 14, 2025 

To:        State Agencies and Cooperative Members 

From:   State Procurement Office  

Re:       New Award - Statewide Mail Distribution and Copy Center Services 

 
 
The State Procurement Office has “Awarded” one (1) contract for Statewide Mail Distribution and Copy Center 
Services.  The Initial Contract Period is from March 31, 2025, to March 30, 2026, with suppliers starting to provide 
services as of March 31, 2025. 
 

New Contract: 

Contract Number Supplier 

CTR075977 Novitex Government Solution LLC 

 

This contract will replace the current Mail Distribution and Copy Center Services contract that expires on 03/30/25. 

 
If there are any questions, Please contact Bryanna Robles at Bryanna.Robles@azdoa.gov 

 


